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December 20 th  2012
Divine Peace Ministries
Uganda.

Attn:  Chief of Party/Managing Director

RE: THE BLIND, HIV+ WIDOW AND MOTHER
Reference is made to recent online conversations with Edith Namutebi, Director Divine Peace Ministries and the request therein.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The purpose of this letter is to allow you to use the link on the Company’s website that covered the story of the blind and HIV+ widow and mother of four. This in a bid to allow you get more sponsors for that family.
We thank you for responding to this cry for help and partnering with us in meeting needs of our community.
Yours Sincerely,
Doreen Pachuto
Legal Officer
Vision Group
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